June 22nd, 2022
NRC License # 48-32697-01

Material Licensing Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Shared Medical Services would like to add an additional authorized user to our radioactive materials license.
The authorized user is as follows:

Additional Authorized User:
Edward M. Lawrence, M.D. please see attached document

Thank you for your kind attention. If any questions should arise, please feel free to contact me
608-839-9956.

Sincerely,

Facld Fliatan

Paul Flaten, Director Radiation Safety, ARSO
Shared Medical Services
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DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

William S. Middleton Memorial Veterans Hospital & Clinics
2500 Overlook Terrace
Madison, WI 53705

To Whom It May Concern:

As of the date below, | confirm that Edward M. Lawrence, M.D., is approved as an
Authorized User for medical uses of radiopharmaceuticals under Title 10 of the Code of
Federal Regulations, Section 35.200 at the Wm. S. Middleton Memorial VA Hospital in
Madison Wisconsin.

Our facility holds a broad-scope medical and research use radioactive materials permit
(VHA Permit No. 48-01183-01) under a Master Materials License (License No. 03-
23853-01VA), issued by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to the
Veterans Health Administration (VHA). As a broad-scope permittee, our local Radiation
Safety Committee is authorized to approve medical authorized users and has approved
Dr. Lawrence for uses described above on September 20, 2021.

If additional information is needed, please feel free to contact me at 608-280-7014.

Sincerely,

DIANE L. o

MERANDA .
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Diane L. Meranda vate

Radiation Safety Officer
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